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Blessings to the Vice President, Director, Secretary, Treasurers, Executive Committee
members, Teachers and parents of the Sunday School of the Diocese of the UK, Europe
and Africa, in the name of the blessed Holy Trinity:

Dearly beloved in Christ,

I write to you today not only as your Diocesan Metropolitan but as someone deeply moved
and inspired by the remarkable commitment and dedication that you all displayed in making
the Diocesan Sunday School Talent Event a resounding success. Your unwavering support
and collective efforts have not gone unnoticed, and it is with immense gratitude that I wish to
acknowledge and appreciate each and every one of you.

To the Vice President, Director, Secretary, Treasurers, Executive Committee Members,
Teachers, and Parents, I extend my heartfelt thanks. Your roles were pivotal in ensuring the
smooth functioning of this event, and your tireless work behind the scenes did not go unnoticed.
Your meticulous coordination and commitment to the cause were truly exemplary.

This year's event, through your tireless efforts, brought together nearly five hundred members
of our Diocese. This is a testament to the strength of our community and our unwavering
commitment to the life of the Church. Your dedication and hard work have not only nurtured
the talents of our children but have also strengthened the bonds that hold our Diocese together.

In reflection of the unity and harmony you have fostered within our Diocesan family, I quote
from St. Paul's letter to the Ephesians, where he says, "Make every effort to keep the unity
of the Spirit through the bond of peace." - Ephesians 4:3.

May the love, unity, and commitment you have demonstrated continue to shine brightly in all
your endeavors. Your service to our Diocese is invaluable, and I am truly grateful for your
unwavering support.

God bless


